
 
 

HADDINGTON ATHLETIC FOOTBALL CLUB (referred to as HAFC) 
 

INEQUALITY and DISCRIMINATION  
 

CLUB STATEMENT 
 
 

HAFC hereby announce a commitment to tackle inequality and discrimination wherever it may 
appear within the structure of the football club. 
 
 
The above policy is fully supported by Senior Club Officials and has been agreed with all serving 
Committee members.  
Also, the football management of the club hereby collectively agree to support and promote such a 
policy to the benefit of everyone involved within the playing staff. 
 
 
The policy will cover all aspects of the business of HAFC and is inclusive of members, visitors and 
supporters alike. 
 
In the event of any concerns raised, communication should be with Thomas Thornton the club 
Secretary, in the first instance and thereafter, with any serving committee member. 
 
President Drew Donaldson will preside over any meetings/discussions that may be necessary. 
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